OHIO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

614/466-3543.

246 North High Street
www.odh.ohio.gov

Columbus, Ohio 43215

JUL 3 0 204

David Burkons, MD

Northeast Chio Women’s Center, Inc.
1611 South Green Road, Suite (04
South Euclid, Ohio 44121 -

Dba Nottheast Chio Women’s Center

2127 State Road
Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44223

Re:  Proposal to Deny License
ID # 1081 AS

Deat Dr. Butkouns:
You are heteby notified that I propose to issue an Order denying Nottheast Ohio Women’s Center,

Inc’s application for a health care facility license (ambulatory surgical facility) to operate Northeast
Ohio Women’s Center at 2127 State Road, Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio. This action is taken pursuant to
Revised Code (R.C.) 3702.30(D) and Ohio Admin. Code 3701-83-05(C)(2) due to violations of R.C.
3702.30(D) and Ohio Administrative Code 3701-83 as outlined in the attached survey report, which
is hereby incotporated into this letter. These violations serve as the basis for my proposed denial of
your license application.

You may request a hearing before me or my duly authorized representative concetning my proposal
to deny Northeast Ohio Women’s Center’s application for a health care facility license. Such request
must be made in writing and received within thirty (30) days of receipt of this letter and should be
directed to Kaye Norton, Ohio Department of Health, 246 N. High Street, Office of the General

Counsel, Columbus, Ohio, 43215. A request is considered timely if it is received by ODH
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via FAX, hand delivery, or ordinary United States mail, within thirty days of the date of receipt of
this letter.

At a heating, you may appear in person or be represented by an attorney. You may present evidence
and you may examine witnesses for and against you. You also may present your position,
contentions, or arguments in writing, rathet than appeat in person for a hearing. Ifyouarea
corporation or limited liability cotporation, you must be represented by an attorney licensed to
practice in Ohio. Please be advised that if you do not request a hearing within thirty days of receipt
of this letter, I may deny Northeast Ohio Women’s Center’s application for a health care facility

license.

Please contact Heather Coglianese, Assistant Counsel, at (614) 466-4882, if you have questions

about this matter.

Sincerely,

P L

Lance D. Himes
Interimn Director of Health

CMRRR: 7011 2970 0001 8004 0499

Ce: Tamara Malkoff, Chief, Bureau of Information & Operatonal Support
Drema Phelps, Chief, Bureau of Community Health Care Facilities & Services
Heather Coglianese, Office of General Counsel
Jennifer Branch, Attorney for Nottheast Ohio Women’s Center, Inc.



